DEC. 2019 ISSUE NO. 5







NEWSLEHULER

Morey's Piers Wristband Sale

Look out for a Morey's
Piers discounted tickets
sale for Christmas!
What great stocking stuffers!!!



TANKS

Volunteers Still Needed

We still need some elves!

Please contact

pta@olohschool.org to help with Santa Shop. Dates are December 3,4,5th.



HOLIDAY SHOPPING MADE EASY!

Planning on Gift Cards for that hard to shop for person? Order through Scrip!

Orders for physical gift cards can be picked up at the office

Questions: contact **Ann Wyczawski** at annwyczawski810@gmail.com or call the office

Holiday Shopping order dates: 12/6 and 12/13

Don't forget most gift cards are available for online purchase and instant download!

SAVE THE DATE!

Pretzel Day for Middle School 12/18

Santa Shop 12/3-12/5

Scrip holiday order date 12/6 and 12/13

THANK YOU

Thanks to the generous donations of your families and loved ones we raised over \$33,000!!!

Incentives Earned are the following:

Middle School Movie Trip- date TBD

Mad Science Assembly for K-5

Lunch with Teacher for Highest Earners

Chick-Fil-A Lunch for SuperStar Earners

Pajama Day

Crazy Hair/Sock Day

5– Dress Down Passes for predetermined weeks

Mr. Softee for Whole School

Extra Recess for K-5 date TBD

Congratulations to all !!







Angel Tree

The HOPE Angel Tree will be set up in the front entrance during the month of



December. Each angel on the tree is a special classroom request. Please consider taking an Angel and help make Christmas even merrier for our teachers and students! Angels due the week before Christmas break.

Thank you and have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

December Service Projects

There is truly no better way to celebrate the birth of our Savior than helping our fellow brothers and sisters in Christ.

This month our school community will be participating the following service projects:

Toy drive for the Ronald
McDonald House
Sporting goods collection for
Sacred heart Church in Camden.
Monetary donations collection for families in need from our school's parishes.

In addition Mrs. Rocco will be writing Christmas cards for the homebound members of our community. *Please stay tuned for additional information*.